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PRESENTATION OF A PROPOSED STRUCTURE FOR CONDUCTING THE WORK 
OF THE CONSUMER SAFETY AND HEALTH NETWORK
[AG/RES. 2769 (XLIII-O/13)] 
(Note from the Permanent Mission of Peru requesting consideration
of this topic at a regular meeting of the Permanent Council)
PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES 
Note No. 7-5-M/108

The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Distinguished Chair of the Permanent Council and has the honor to request that the agenda for the Council's next regular meeting, scheduled for April 9, include the topic: “Presentation of a proposed structure for conducting the work of the Consumer Safety and Health Network.”
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The aforementioned presentation is aimed at fulfilling the OAS General Assembly mandate in resolution AG/RES. 2769 (XLIII-O/13), “Network for Consumer Safety and Health and Inter-American Rapid Product-Safety Warning System.” The Mission would like to make a brief statement about this important development for consolidating and advancing the aforementioned Network and to request that the Council take note thereof and refer it to the General Committee for consideration.

The Permanent Mission of Peru avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

To the

Chair of the Permanent Council

  of the Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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